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Links 
 
 

School Website 

 

Reception Blog    

Class 1 Blog    

Class 2 Blog        

Class 3 Blog         

Class    4   Blog  

Class 5 Blog         

Class 6 Blog 

 

School Calendar 

 

Dates for the 

diary 

 

Half term  

Monday 15th  - 

Friday 19th 

February 

Do you need support during Lockdown or can you give support? 

Please click on the links 

Kirklees Financial Hardship Support 

Holme Valley Foodbank 

The welcome Centre (Lockwood, Huddersfield) 

Full Life Church (Thongsbridge) 

Holme Valley Parish Council 

Parent’s Evening 

We would normally be holding a parent’s evening this half term. However, we have 

decided to delay this until, hopefully, we are all back in school. 

Lockdown Latest! 

 

First of all, a huge well done to everyone for adapting to remote 

learning so well! We have been hugely impressed with everyone’s 

engagement and we are really pleased to say that we have had 

contact in some way with 99% of families every day. Please do let 

us know if we can help further. Well done Netherthong! 
 

Thank you to those parents who have sent us messages of 

encouragement and gratitude. They really mean a lot to all of us. 

I am super proud of all the staff who continue to provide high 

quality education to both the children at home and those who are 

attending school as children of critical workers—even when our 

internet failed on Monday morning! 

 

As you will have seen in the news, numbers of children attending 

schools are significantly higher than in the previous lockdown and 

we would urge you to consider carefully when accessing our 

provision to ensure the safety of all children and the staff here at 

school. The guidance states:- ‘Children with at least one parent or 

carer who is a critical worker can go to school or college if 

required, but parents and carers should keep their children at 

home if they can’. 

We have a number of staff and children in school with critically vulnerable relatives 

at home who would greatly appreciate this consideration. Thank you. 
 

Please stay safe and wherever possible stay at home.  

http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/community/our-community/school-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/information/parent-carers-and-visitors
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-2-1/reception-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-3/class-3-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-2/class-4-blogt
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-1/class-6-1
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/information/parent-carers-and-visitors
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/council-tax/covid19-financial-hardship.aspx
https://holmevalleyfoodbank.com/
https://www.thewelcomecentre.org/
http://www.fulllifechurch.co.uk/food-bank/
http://www.holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk/_VirDir/CoreContents/News/Display.aspx?id=27657

